
Harmony Heartland Region 4 

REC July 2, 2017 Meeting Summary 

 
 

1. Follow-up to Leadership Weekend 2017 - survey feedback 

Survey comments included that it was general education and not 
specific to administration or music teams.  Originally, Tori Postma 
was contracted to do a general meeting and the schedule of 
meetings was flipped.   

 
2. Fall Fling 2017 – details for table - top groups are being reviewed, 

with consideration given to the leadership survey comments. 
 
3. Monthly e-blast – giving consideration to a monthly/every 6 weeks 

short e-blast from the Regional Executive Committee to the general 
membership. 

 
4. Buddy list  - chorus membership contacts will be managed by Lynn 

Hartmuth, in addition to Molly Huffman contacting directors and Bev 
Miller contacting Presidents/Team Managers. 

 
5. Regional Staff Retreat in February - Therese Antonini is 

contracted to facilitate our work to enhance our plans going forward.  
 

6. Website - Bethany has said the work will begin to convert to 
Groupanizer. 

 

 
 
Next meeting – August 13, 2017   7:00 PM EDT 
 
 
Prepared by 
Sharon Terrell 
Region 4 REC Secretary 


